
Frater Young Named to TEF National Boards 
 

Beta-Psi Alumni, Frater Ansel Young, #1304,  

was recently appointed 

to the TKE Educational  

Foundation’s Business 

Council & Scholarship 

Committee. 
 

The introduction for the article reads: 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This is quite an honor and very timely for US!  

The knowledge Ansel has already acquired 

has aided our Association as he heads our 

efforts to raise funds for our House Project. 
 

The article will appear in the next “THE TEKE 

Magazine.”  We have posted a preview copy 

of the article on our website at 

www.BetaPsiTke.com 

Young, energetic and hailing from the Beta-Psi Chapter at 

Arkansas State University, Frater Ansel Young is the most 

recent addition to the TKE Educational Foundation’s 

Business Council and Scholarship Committee.  He sat 

down with THE TEKE to discuss his aspirations for the 

Foundation, the return of Beta-Psi Chapter and the startup 

of the Dallas/Fort Worth Alumni Association. 
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Mark your calendar for this year’s Goat Roast on Sat, 

June 11th at the ASU Pavilion!  
 

This will be our Biggest Event since 

our 65th Anniversary in 2014, just a 

bit much more casual. 
 

We will enjoy time with fraters and  

their families as all are invited.  There will be activities for 

kids, the ladies will discuss starting a Women’s 

Support/Social Organization & we will have some BIG 

Business to discuss focusing on the upcoming 

colonization and our ongoing House Project! 
 

The pavilion offers outside activity areas yet inside A/C to 

keep us comfortable. We are working on a Tour of the 

Newly Rebuilt Allison Tower of Centennial Bank Stadium! 

PLEASE reach out to 3-5 fraters & encourage them to 

make the effort to come up for this big event!  

 

We are currently working on details of cooking/catering, 

etc but we will have some great food since we have a 

few fraters who definitely know how to smoke butts! 

 

 

 
Jan 9, 2016 

Founders Day 

Ceremony & 

Alumni Volunteer 

Training 

20 Alumni attended Volunteer 

Training with TKE National to serve 

as Local Mentors for the new 

chapter. 

                                     Mark your Calendar           

                            to support Miracles for Mary 

                this August. It’s the         

                            premiere, non-official Alumni 

Reunion of the Year! Go to the website for all the 

social details & golf entry forms.  

www.MiraclesforMary.com  

A New Era... A New House 
for Beta-Psi 

Now that ASU has made our return 
OFFICIAL, our House Fundraising has gone into high gear. The 
response from fraters of ALL eras making donations & following 
through on previous pledges has been incredible and encouraging. 
. 
Get your donation/commitment in NOW to be a member of the 
“Centurion Group” (first $100,000) & have your name on the House 
Plaque to be permanently installed on the House. 
. 
We have a Naming Rights Campaign for larger donations. We’ve had 
2- $10k confirmed, with a $25k & even a $50k gift being negotiated 
and we expect to hit $100,000 by Goat Roast.  
. 
You have many ways to donate: tax-deductible, estate bequests, short 
& long-term installments & more.  You can mail a check to us locally or 
go online at TKE.org/donate.  Stay up to date on or website & make 
plans to be here at Goat Roast for specific giving details. 


